

## Dear Parents:

We hope you're enjoying the summer and are excited to have your child start first grade. In order for your child to be better prepared for first grade, here are some skills you may want to practice during the summer:

## Reading:

- Sight words
  (https://sightwords.com/pdfs/word\_lists/dolch\_1st.pdf)
- Short vowel sounds CVC
   (https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=\_umwMV1Z2tI)
- How to write a basic sentence. (Capital letters and punctuation)
- Correctly write their first and last name.
- MyOn Read "The Summer Playground" by Carl Emerson
   Be prepared to take an A.R quiz when you return to school.

## Math:

- Count to 100 (https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rkxjAa3755U)
- Basic shapes (<a href="https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=zUfqgRtvaYQ">https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=zUfqgRtvaYQ</a>)
- Simple addition and subtraction
   (https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=uRoJ5E-Xx9s)
   (https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=pwQKugrFmJQ)
- Months of the year and days of the week
   (https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=omkuE6Wa5kQ)

Sincerely,

First Grade Teachers